' SHREE CONSTRUCTION

To

The Authority
WBRERA
West Bengal
Kolkata

Sub: Declaration of not requiring NOC from Airport Authority of India

According to the guidelines laid down in the Airport Authority of India (AAl), it is not mandatory to obtain clearance from AAI for
the project “Shree Heights”.

Thanking you,

Tanusree Dutta
Shree Construction
West Bengal

Date: 8th April, 2024
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